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Dear Sirs,

 

For the sake of our environment, ourselves, the declining populations of bees, monarch butterflies, and so many
more, please seriously consider banning the use and sale rodenticides and the use and application of
anticoagulant rodenticides and/or bait boxes.  There are other natural, environmentally sound way to control the
problem.

 

Thank you.

 

Linda Javier
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